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Our Reference:  

By email:  

Date:  

 

Dear  

 

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

requesting information about Police estate Your request was dated 3rd August 

2023 has been given the reference HA4086 

 

You have requested the following information: 

I've been trying to find a spreadsheet containing the full list of Hampshire PCC's 

estates that they own and upkeep. Unfortunately, the only one I could locate was from 

November 2020.  

Would it be possible for you to send me an updated version, preferably a list that 

covers June 2023?  

 
Responses: 

 

This Refusal Notice has been issued under Section 17 (1) of the Freedom of Information Act 

(FOIA). Under Section 1(1) of the FOIA the Office of Police and Crime Commissioner 

confirms that the information requested is held but we are refusing to provide it in response 

to the your request for the reasons set out below. 

 

 

Request Response 
 

An up to date spreadsheet 
containing the full list of Hampshire 

  
Section 22 – Information held with a 
view to its future publication. 

http://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/
mailto:OPCC@hampshire.police.uk


 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

The Long Barn 
Dean Estate 
Wickham Road 
Fareham 
PO17 5BN 
 

www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk 
OPCC@hampshire.police.uk 

@hantspcc 
01962 871595 

PCC's estates that they own and 
upkeep 

 

 
I can confirm this information is held 
by the OPCC and will be published / 
updated at a future date. 
 
A list of our property is held as part 
of our Specified Information Orders 
(SIO) and can be located at the below 
address. 
 
Estate - Hampshire Police and Crime 
Commissioner (hampshire-pcc.gov.uk) 
 
The current published list was last 
updated in 2020 and an update to 
this is planned however we are not 
able to provide an exact date at the 
time of this request. 

 

  

 

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision made, 

you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 

Hampshire to review the decision.  Complaints should be made in writing using the 

email address: opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk . If you are unhappy with the 

outcome of the review, you can contact the Information Commissioner.  Contact 

details can be found by visiting the website: https://ico.org.uk/ 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Luke Finnegan 

Business Support & Casework Officer 

Office of Police and Crime Commissioner Hampshire and Isle of Wight 

 

http://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/
mailto:OPCC@hampshire.police.uk
https://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/estate
https://www.hampshire-pcc.gov.uk/estate
mailto:opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk
https://ico.org.uk/
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